
LANGLEY POOR TRUST REPORT MAY 2OI3

Since reported last year atotal of 20 Langley residents have benefited
from the trust. Cheques were distributed to those decided upon by the
trustees overthe Christnas period. An amount of f,651.68 remained in
the fund for further use during the year if deemed necessa"ry.
Any enquiries should be made directly to one of the trustees. These are at
present.......

Sam Frost
Stella Wright
Barbara Leathersich
Tom Bartlett

Carol Carpenter resigned fromthe position in December 2012 however;
Stephen Lutkin has expressed an interest and will join the trustees in
June. Marion Billington will be taking on the secretarial duties and will
report to the Parish Council in future.


